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Somerton, TA11 6LY 
 
Tel: 01458 272537 
kinginainfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

  

Juniors: 
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Somerton, TA11 7NL 
 

Tel: 01458 272587 
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Registered Office:  School Lane, Kirkham Street, Somerton, Somerset TA11 7NL 

5th June 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
COUNTRY DANCING FESTIVAL on WELLS CATHEDRAL GREEN - 15th June, 2019 

 

Please bring your child to St. Cuthbert’s Church at 1.45 pm at the latest.  The Infant school children 

will assemble at marker 18, next to the Juniors..  The procession leaves at 2.00 pm.  Parents are asked 

not to line the streets because of crowding but to go straight to the Cathedral after dropping off the 

children at St. Cuthberts. 

 

Parking is always a problem so please leave plenty of time to find a place or arrive nice and early and 

picnic at the Cathedral or at St. Cuthberts. 

 

The dancing starts at 2.30 pm, and finishes at approximately 4.30 pm.  Bring plenty of drink as it is 

quite thirsty work!  There are stalls with refreshments around the Cathedral Green. 

 

The marker 18 at the Cathedral is for dancers and teachers, parents must remain behind the rope.  

The grass may be damp so bring something waterproof to sit on or folding chairs for extra comfort. 

 

In the event of bad weather the dancing will be cancelled but Wells Cathedral Green drains quickly 

and we have danced in drizzle before and had a great time.  Let’s hope for a lovely day of blue sky and 

cooling breezes. 

 

The Festival Committee has set up three telephone numbers to call in the event of bad weather to 

check on cancellation decisions – 07920 211171 or  07823 363496 or 07975 666208.  A decision will 

be made by 10.30 a.m. and announcements made by as many local radio stations as possible. 

 

Girls will need school tartan kilts (their own or borrowed from a friend), blouses and hats and hair ties 

will be provided and handed out next week.  They will also need trainers and white ankle socks. 

Boys will need black or grey school shorts and white school shirts (their own or borrowed from a 

friend) hats, waist coat, socks, sock ribbons and bells will be provided and handed out next week. They 

will also need to wear their trainers. 

 

There will be a club as usual after school on Monday 10th. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Wells on Sat 15th! 

 

Best wishes,  

       

Mrs Stock and Miss White 

 


